
STAGECOACH CROSSINGS MINUTES 

September 8, 2010 

The meeting was called to order by President Don Hulinsky at 6 p.m. at Don’s 
residence. Those present were Dennis Swartz, Richard Adamson, Don Hulinsky, and 
John Ziolkowski. 

The minutes of the June meeting were read and approved. 

Old Business 

The final bill for the road repair and grading was paid. 

New Business 

Road edges and ditches were mowed for the sum of $44 for fuel and $50 for labor. 

Projects in the subdivision can be done by the residents at a rate not to exceed outside 
bids. If no resident is interested, the job can be done by outside contractors. 

Treasurer’s Report 

Checking: $1029.72 

Savings: $4864.12 

 


